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Please stop killing these animals in such horrific ways, it is inhumane and just animal cruelty.  
Please stop lying to the public about certain wildlife being pests while they stand in our honour 
next to our country's emblem it's hypocritical and unAustralian.  
There's absolutely no sense in the slaughter of our wildlife for profit in consumption.   
It's sickening 


